Hello Town Clerks,

It is once again time for us to reorganize the town, county, and state committees of the
Vermont Progressive Party. In accordance with 17 V.S.A. § 2303 we arc warning our
town caucuses for Monday, Sept 20, 2021, The purpose of each Progressive town
caucus shall be to elect or re-elect a Progressive town Chair, Vice chair, treasurer, and
secretary, as well as delegates to the county committee. Following town caucuses in
September, we will be organizing County Committee meetings in October and our
Annual State Convention in Novembet.

In solidarity,

Sen. Anthony Pollina,
Chair, Vermont Progressive Party




